
Gackle Unit 250 Honors Poppy Contest Winners

Mayer-Morlock Unit 250 of Gackle sponsored the 2023 Poppy Poster Contest at the 
Gackle-Streeter school.  Twelve winning posters were selected and sent to the 
Department Poppy Chairman for judging.

Four of the Gackle-Streeter school posters won at the state level. Winners of the Poppy 
Poster Contest: Chase Zabka, Payton Elhard, Judith Jaeger and Alexia Guerrero, 
(winner at the Northwestern Division level) were announced at "Coffee With the Kids" 
at the Gackle-Streeter school gym on October 6, 2023. The four winners were presented 
with a certificate and a $25 gift card. 
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